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Dear Parents,

For the past several years the Egan PTA has partnered with the school’s
administration and staff to provide laptops, software and lab computers. This
program has been very successful, resulting in the use of laptops for curriculum
delivery in English, Science, US/World History and other departments throughout
the campus. Students also have access to the central lab for homework support
and technology classes. Last year the PTA devoted more than $100 per student
to fund this program.

The PTA remains committed to this program regardless of the State’s education
budget. Our funds to support this program are raised through a variety of
sources. One of the sources is a direct campaign to parents. We hope you will
consider donating $50 or more per student to help offset part of the expense of
running this program.

Thank you,

Sheri Blaisdell and Claire Rigodanzo
Egan PTA Co-Presidents

Technology Donation

Contribution: $50 $75 $100 other ( )
Name: Phone:

Address:

Student Name: Grade:

Please include your contribution on Line 3 of the Family Payment Form
and return this form on Schedule Day.



